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SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMS FOR UNDERPRIVILEGED
BUT DESERVING STUDENTS

Realizing the importance of education in the country, the Vicente and
Victoria Tantuco Family Foundation, Inc. is providing education through
scholarship programs which extend financial assistance to underprivileged but
deserving students.

The Foundation is seeking for five (5) high school students and five (5)
college students whom they can sponsor and help send to schools from outside
Metro Manila or any schools in the Philippines for SY 2010-2011.

To qualify for a scholarship these students must have graduated as
valedictorian or salutatorian from public or private schools, and have a total family
income of less than Twenty Thousand Pesos (PhP20,000.00) per month.

The qualified students may choose to study in any high schools, colleges and
universities outside Metro Manila or any provinces in the Philippines. The students
may take up any course of their preference, for the Foundation does not require a
particular course they should take.

The students will be evaluated on their academic performance as well as
their moral character to determine whether or not they deserve to remain as
scholars of the Foundation at the end of every school year.

For more information, please contact Mr. Edison G. Tantuco, Vice-President
at tel. no.: (02) 531-9071.
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